
Unofficial 

Paralibrarian Meeting 

August 21, 2015  10:00 AM 

Hooksett Library 

 

Attending: Lee Ann Chase-Hooksett, Julie Spokane-Brookline, Edmund Lowe-Nashua, Eileen 

Gilbert-Belmont, Beverly Pieticki-Pittsfield, Yvette Couser-Merrimack. 

meeting called to order: 10:10 

Fall class line up- Eileen to check with Bernie to find out about Ann Hoey's class in September and 
Amanda Reynolds class in November. Lynn Piotrowicz's class scheduled in September has been 
canceled.  Julie let us know that Michael Sullivan will teach a Youth Services class on November 2nd 
and 9th, 9-12 at Kingston Library. Michael will not charge for teaching course.  Eileen let us know that 
Mary Danko will teach Programming class December, 8, 2015, 9-1 at Hooksett Library. 

Eileen has all of Ricky's log-ins so she will be able to post the classes to Paralibrarian section on NHLA 
website. 

Welcomed Edmund Lowe who has volunteered for the Vice President slot which will be voted on. 

Welcomed Yvette Couser who has volunteered to be the Education Coordinator. 

Lee Ann will put together ballot and Kathy Tracy will send out. 

Treasurer's Report- July 1st started a new year. Currently we have $578 with $5 just add to make it 
$583. Currently have 55 members. 

$100 per training if needed.  Class cost is $5 for members and $10 for non-members.  Julie will be 
working with Trainers when she is not attending class for collecting any money that has not been paid. 

We have had three people been approved through Michael York. Discussed making and presenting 
certificates. Eileen said that they should be done at NHLA in October. 

Julie said she was working on finding out about other New England states that have  Paralibrarian 
Certifications.  MA, Maine and NH each have one. Still checking on Vermont, Rhode Island and 
Connecticut. 

Discussed wording "paralibrarian" that ALA uses Support Staff.  We will work on this. 

Eileen and Julie will meet with the LUV Co-op to talk about the Paralibrarian Group. 

Will also set up time to meet with the SILC Co-op . 

NHLA Conference on October 27- Tuesday morning is the Paralibrarian Roundtable there will be a 5 
minute meeting and then open for discussion. Eileen will check to see if those that wish to attend the 
meeting need to register. 

Executive Officers Meeting- October 23, 2015, 10:00 at the Hooksett Library 



Adjourned 11:15 

 

 

 

 

 


